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Galloway Township, NJ – The Stockton Center on Successful Aging (SCOSA) 
is presenting a new monthly program for older adults on paper-crafting or card-
making at Stockton’s Manahawkin Instructional Site, located at 712 East Bay 
Ave, Suite 20 in Manahawkin.  
 
The first event, on Sept. 27, is already booked to capacity, but the next class in 
the series will be held Friday, Oct. 18 from 12 p.m. to 2:30 p.m. at the same 
location. 
 
Each month, SCOSA plans to offer either a card-making or other paper-crafting 
class. Older adults will have the opportunity to learn new techniques while 
socializing with other crafters. 
 
Preregistration will be required for these events, open to adults 55 years old and 
older. To register, please visit stockton.edu/scosa and follow the registration link. 
For more information, or to be put on the list for the next class, please contact 
Gina Maguire at SCOSA via email Gina.Maguire@Stockton.edu or (609) 626-
5590. 
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